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President’s Spot 

Hello Members 

First of all I’d like to confirm and remind you of some important 
dates for your diary in March and April. 

Thursday 14th March – at 8pm Opening Night for “The Real 
Housewives of Perth” This is a very short season so book your tickets now to 
avoid disappointment for this fun filled frolic! (Play dates are 14th, 15th, 16th, 
20th, 21st, 22nd and a matinee on the 24th) 

Saturday 23rd March - from 6.30 to 8.30pm our Awards presentation 
sundowner – everyone welcome. Nibbles and your first drink provided. Please 
ring or text our booking line (0499 954 016). 

Or send an email to Carol on - bookings@limelighttheatre.com.au to help us 
calculate the catering. 

Wednesday 10th April – from 7pm our ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING where you 
can have your say about the running of our theatre. You can also pay your 
membership subscription on the night by cash or card. 

Volunteers are the life-blood of our organisation; we couldn’t exist without 
them. And I again would like to thank those wonderful people who are always 
there to help. We’ve had a few new recruits to the Tuesday Task Force, our 
tireless maintenance crew, and we now have seven wardrobe ladies! Whether 
you do the odd night on front of house, work back stage, strut your stuff on 
the stage, type the minutes or change the light bulbs, you are a valued 
member – a valued volunteer. I don’t see everything that every person 
contributes to our Club but I, and your committee, value it all. It doesn’t go 
unnoticed and the hours you put in are what makes Wanneroo Repertory what 
it is today. 

I look forward to seeing you at “Real Housewives”, the Awards Sundowner and 
the Annual General Meeting. 

See you at the theatre … 

Shelley 





Gotta 

keep 

in 

shape 

These 

ladies 

mean 

business 



What 

hot 

gossip 

do these 

ladies 

have? 



Dear Club Member, Notice of AGM Notice is hereby given that 

the Annual General Meeting will be held at the Limelight 

Theatre, Civic Drive, Wanneroo on Wednesday 10th April 2019 at 

7.30pm. The Agenda, Nominations Forms, Descriptions of the 

Committee Positions and Committee Organisation can be viewed 

and downloaded by going to our website 

Nominations for positions on the management team must be 

received by the Secretary no later than Wednesday 13th March 

2019. Forms may be either posted or emailed to the Secretary:  

The Secretary Wanneroo Repertory Inc PO Box 77 Wanneroo WA 

6946 

 Please note that the meeting will commence promptly at 7.30 

pm.  

PROXY VOTING -  Financial Members of the Wanneroo 

Repertory who are unable to attend the Annual General Meeting 

may vote using the attached Proxy Form. (which can be found on 

our website). Forms may be either posted or emailed to the 

Secretary:  

The Secretary Wanneroo Repertory Inc PO Box 77 Wanneroo WA 

6946 

 Email: secretary@limelighttheatre.com.au  

To be valid, Proxy Forms must be received no later than 5.00 pm 

on Wednesday 13th March 2019. The proxy should be made out 

to the name of another financial Repertory member who will 

attend the meeting and vote on your behalf. Photocopies of this 

proxy form are acceptable. Wann Rep Proxy Appointment Form – 

2019  



BOOKINGS: Call on 0499 954 016   Send an email to bookings@limelighttheatre.com.au 

Or choose your seats on line at www.limelighttheatre.com  

Mark this evening in 

your diary. This is 

YOUR theatre group – 

have your say on how 

it’s run.  
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BOOKINGS: Phone—0499 954 016 

If this number is unattended, please leave a message 

Or book on line—www.limelighttheatre.com.au 


